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Subject: FW: Simon's court attendance note for 16th July 2013

From: Lorraine Cordell (lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Wednesday, 11 December 2013, 22:09

 

 

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com] 
Sent: 08 August 2013 11:21
To: Lorraine Cordell
Subject: Simon's court attendance note for 16th July 2013

 

Lorraine / Simon 

Please see the barrister's backsheet from the 16th July 2013.  This should have been forwarded onto you and
would have been by me if it had been emailed to me in Bulgaria .  Case workers are not allowed to send over
any paperwork on any client file without prior authorisation from the Solicitor with conduct, namely me.  I
cannot criticise the case workers for this as I am pretty strict on this.

If this had been emailed over to me in Bulgaria then I would have emailed on it but as I was on annual leave the
case workers viewed this as non-urgent as the Judge refused to vary the conditions.

I am also emailing you the client care letter again which outlines the complaints procedure.

Regards

Josephine

PS As indicated when the case papers are served and the secondary disclosure served then it may be possible to
make a further attempt to vary bail but at this stage I do not believe that the Court will entertain it.

Attachments

Brief for the Defendant.pdf (18.88 KB)
9 Client Care Mags Letter.doc (45.00 KB)
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